MEMO TO:
Dereck Stevens—Sales Manager

FROM:
Deborah Austin—Manager

DATE:
August 25, <year>
SUBJECT:
Increase in Sales Commission

Beginning September 1, we will have a knew sells commission rate of 10 per cent on all cruises. As you know, we have been offering 8 percent. This new rate has been made possible bye continually improving our productivity and reducing our administrative costs.

This increased productivity and the cost reductions are indirect proportion to the amount saved by our implementing soft ware that automatically searches for the lowest available fairs.

Thank you for recommending the new software. We would not have up graded the software with out your recommendation.
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